


now at Novakoski Quality Collision for repair due to damage from the bollard contact at the Bergheim Truckfill station.
It is expected to take three weeks to complete — truck repair has been claimed through SGI.

Blaine Tomolak is taking vacation days next week and the August long weekend. Kevin Moulds is conducting daily water
testing and weekly water samples. Don Blocka and Jason Armbruster are conducting rotating weekend water testing -
duties.

Safety Update: by Christine Meachem

A safety meeting was held July 17", 2024. New casual Maintenance Operator, Kevin Moulds attended and will review
the safety binder and forms with Christine Meachem. Christine Meachem completed the safety binder and folders,
along with form copies for each truck.

There have been no safety issues to report.

Highway 5 update discussed by Rene Labrecque and Mark Schaffel.

SaskWater has presented an engineer project proposal to the Highway 41 Water Utility Board. SaskWater will present
the proposal to the Ministry of Highways very soon. Rene Labrecque, Mark Schaffel, and Blaine Tomolak drove the
route of construction to better understand the proposal. The Board decided to have the proposal from SaskWater sent
to an engineer to evaluate the line relocations along the Highway 5 construction.

Motion [Motion 23 — 2024] motion to engage Sal Engineering for the highway S water line relocations: Dave
Tamney made the motion, Myron Romanchuk seconded, carrietd.

Next Board meeting is scheduled for August 22", 2024,

Meeting adjourned at 9:43 p.m. by Rene Labrecque.
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